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Doing Good Work
Don Martin began creating materials for Catechesis of the Good Shepherd when 
his wife was first setting up an atrium at their parish over twenty years ago. From 
its small beginnings, Don’s work has expanded to a full-time business supplying 
materials for atria in the United States and abroad. He relishes the challenge of 
finding new ways to craft materials that are sturdy, cost-effective, and beautiful—
all the while meeting the requirements outlined by CGSUSA. His works provide 
children a hands-on way to experience and learn about God and can be viewed 
at www.TheCatechistsHusband.com.
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